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Summary of public submissions - Pacific Highway Lindfield, Advertising Signage (DA 22/14349)

SUB-3404 (12/12/2022)
I want to object to the application or have the advertising signage slightly amended.
I run a business and also own a property at 37 Lindfield Avenue, Lindfield. 
I appreciate this application with great detail, including light impact assessment. According to the information provided, it seems like the signage angle will also generate spill light which will impact the corner of 37 Lindfield Avenue residents (the residents above Lindfield VIllage where the current IGA stands). In particular, the signage is approximately 50m to Lindfield Avenue residents and the signage operating hours as 24/7, spill lights will also create light pollution for 37 Lindfield Avenue residents. There are numerous 37 Lindfield Avenue residence bedrooms facing Pacific Highway. Hence, spill lights towards bedrooms can also be a nuisance to residents and may also trigger insomnia. But this has been glossed over in Appendix 5.
If the signage could either move a little bit southbound closer to the bus station or the existing signage. Or consider changing the hours of operation might help remove spill lights for the residents nearby.
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